
 

 

Joint Communiqué #7 
CSEA and District Interest-Based Bargaining Team 

 
 
 
We hope that all of our Classified Bargaining Members had a safe, enjoyable and restful 
Thanksgiving Holiday.   
 
The Interest-Based Bargaining (IBB) Team met on November 18 & 19, 2015 and completed its’ 
discussions on the Request for Reclassification applications that had been received by the 
September 15th deadline.  Letters are being prepared which will be sent to all applicants 
informing them of the Team’s decisions. 
 
This IBB Team continues its’ work for all classified employees and will meet again on December 
9th to continue discussing contract language and job descriptions. 
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